
From: 2hann@reagan.com
To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: re: concept 38 no on this terrible attempt to steal our rights
Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 8:47:18 AM

Dear committee :
Here again an attempt to make it harder to protect ourselves . With socialist violence on the rise.
criminal gangs like Antifa , MS 13 , and like gangs. Homeless violence on the rise. All due to
the lack of accountability of the liberal politicians. How does restricting the law abiding citizen stop
crime.
A NO vote is the only option.
regards
Ritch Hanneman and family
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